
R-17 Correspondence – Kathryn Cabral 
 

 

From: KATHRYN CABRAL [mailto:kcabral63@msn.com]  
Sent: Saturday, May 29, 2021 10:08 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: July 4th fireworks incentive 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Bring back the Vets Stadium fireworks show and people won’t need to buy fireworks! 
 
Thanks 
 
Kathy Cabral 
5208 E Ebell Street 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 
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Public Comment Correspondence – Teresa Sanders 
 

 

 
From: Teresa Sanders [mailto:teresasanders4@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, May 29, 2021 5:46 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Risk-free incentivization program for July 4th 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

Great idea! It gives citizens an opportunity to celebrate the 4th without the dangers of 
illegal fireworks which we all dread due to the problems the loud noise causes. You 
outlined the problems associated with illegal fireworks very well. 
 
 
Thank you, Councilwoman Stacey Mungo! 
 
 
Teresa Sanders 
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